

November 15, 2011 

Dear             
Thank you for your application for the position of Rehabilitation Specialist for the City of Portland.
We have selected candidates for interviews who have the specialized education, experience or licenses outlined in our recruitment advertisement.

I wish you the best of luck in your employment search.
Sincerely,

Mary P. Davis

Housing & Neighborhood Services

Division Director
Planning & Urban Development Department


Gregory A. Mitchell, Acting Director





Housing & Neighborhood Services Division


 Mary P. Davis, Director            
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